January 28, 2003

Today we had class in the morning and discussed the first three chapters of “Mythical Man Month”.  At 10:00, I had a meeting with Dr. Pankratz.  We decided that we were going to order one of the EasyDCC stationary decoders and one of the Wangrow stationary decoders.  I think that the main purpose of ordering both is to cover ourselves in case one does not work.  It sounds to me like the way to program these boards is much the same as programming a universal remote.  I guess I will find out more about that after reviewing the manual.


We also discussed beginning adjustment of the code that runs the trains.  I am starting to get a feel for how it all works.  Unfortunately, I have .net on my computer and that is not compatible with the code that is used with Microsoft foundation classes.  I have uninstalled .net and am trying to get a copy of Visual Studio 6.0.  I have compiled and run the code in the computer lab and it seemed to work.  Obviously I could not completely understand the program without having the trains running, but it’s a start.

